

4th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that for the Early Years and Key Stage 1 summer trip we will be going to Whitby on Thursday 21st June. When we are there we will have chance to explore the geographical features of the area, find out more about the famous Explorer Captain Cook, and also have some fun on the beach!

The trip will be all day. We will get the coach immediately after registration at 9.00am and aim to return to school for home time at 3.15pm (traffic permitting). We are of course hoping for glorious weather but we cannot predict it. Please make sure your child comes prepared to be outside all day and wears **suitable foot wear, coat and sun cream as appropriate**. Please provide your child with an extra water bottle for the day.

As the government now provides free school meals for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children, please complete the form to let us know if your child will need a grab bag or if you will provide them with a packed lunch for the trip. Sandwiches will be cheese.

The cost for this trip works out at £7.50 per child to cover the coach hire. However the PTA have been kind enough to offer to pay £1.50 per child towards these costs, leaving a contribution of £6 required. Without your support we will unfortunately be unable to fund the visit. Please pay on ParentPay (if you require a log-in please contact the office, who will provide you with your log-in and password).

We would really appreciate some parental help with this visit. Please indicate on the form below if you are able to help, we may require some helpers to make their own way there as coach spaces will be limited.

We hope this will be an enjoyable end to the school year with a trip that the children truly remember.

to attend

